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10/11/2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

RE: Year 11 Revision Guidance 
 

As we move through the year we are approaching the mock exam season. This is an opportunity for your 

son to have a ‘trial run’ of the final GCSE Exams in an internal setting. We always encourage students 

to prepare adequately for these exams as this will allow them to get detailed feedback on their individual 

areas for improvement. The most common question we, as teachers, get asked by parents and students 

is “what is the best way to revise?” To support both your son and you, the Subject Leaders have put 

together the attached booklet of revision advice for every subject at GCSE. I would encourage you to 

discuss this with your son. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me (lap@rgshw.com).  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr L A Pettengell BSc (Hons) MEd 

Head of Year 11 
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